
TO ALL PARTY / GOVERNMENT REPRESENTATIVES RE MEETING OF THE 
SECURITY SUB-COMMITTEE OF CODESA 

Please note that an urgent meeting of this sub-committee is 
scheduled for 09h00 at the World Trade Centre (Room 2) on 
Wednesday 18 December 1991. 

The meeting is being held under the co-convenorship of the Venda 
and Transkei governments and will decide on all security 
arrangements for CODESA. 

We urge you to please send a representative to this important 
meeting. 

THEUNS ELOFF 
FOR CODESA 
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